M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Board Chairperson



Board Members
FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
February 11, 2021
RE:
Approval of the Hearing Report Resulting from Public
Hearing on January 28, 2021, District Facility Plan


We are requesting an approval of the Hearing Report resulting from Public Hearing on January 28, 2021.  The revision of the District Facility Plan (2017 edition) includes the finding of the ACE Renovation (RISE).
I recommend the board approve the Hearing Report resulting from 
Public Hearing..
